A Note on Upcoming Detective Results and Lieutenant Results

Detective results are coming shortly as we expect these to be posted toward the earlier half of the week
of October 9*". Results, similar to other ranks, will be posted by the last 2-3 digits of the reported SSN to
allow candidates to remain anonymous to others. You will only receive your overall/final score at this
time. Later, 10S will prepare individual score reports that will present your scores on the specific
exercises, questions, etc., along with very brief narrative information. We understand individuals are
eager to receive these results and will work to get these to individuals as soon as possible!

Lieutenant results are projected for December due to oversight from the U.S. DOJ Civil Litigation
Division. The city has been under such oversight since the mid 70’s based on previous patterns and
practices and is actively working with authorities to ensure compliance with the requirements of the
order. In such circumstances, due to the review and evaluation requirements, the results take longer to
be finalized. In recent work with other jurisdictions, this process has taken approximately 8-10 weeks
from the test date. We will post a new document to the website if there is a significant update
(substantial delay or eminent results) on this status. We understand it is difficult to wait and all will
work to make this delay as short as is possible given the requirements and need for careful review.




